
February 21, 2019 
 
Good evening parents and guardians this is Shane Thomas (principal of FHS) with a few information 
items: 
 
1. 

 Before the end of February all students will meet with our guidance counsellors for course 
selection.  The schedule is as follows:  

 Wednesday, February 20th and Thursday February 21st, grade 10 students   

 Friday, February 22n, grade 11 students   

 Monday, February 25th, grade 9 students    

 Tuesday, February 26th: Parent Session in the Tom Morrison Theatre at 6pm.  This will take 
about an hour.   

 Course selections would take place during homeroom the 2 weeks AFTER March Break  
 

2.  The deadline for purchasing yearbooks is quickly approaching. The yearbook can be purchased 
online at: https://www.jostens.com/ and costs $75. The deadline is Friday, February 22nd.  
 
3. For our grade 9 parents: On February 26th, following the guidance presentation in TMT, Ms. Heather 
Stewart will be conducting a presentation on the Public Portal and will be available for registration 
support.  
 
On a final note, I would like to thank Mr. Nathan Langille for his support as principal while I was on leave 
for the first semester. Mr. Langille has returned to his role as vice principal and Ms. Dymond is now 
replacing Mrs. Wright as vice principal who is currently on leave.   
 
If you have any questions please contact the school at 453-5435. 
 
Thank you.  
  
 
 
 

https://www.jostens.com/

